
       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Feedback from our student Classroom Representatives has stated they would like to introduce a school jumper, 
which will be worn underneath the school jacket. The School Advisory Council have agreed to go ahead with this 
additional optional item. 
 
The school jumper will be a pre-ordered item only and does not form part of the official school uniform. This means 
for school photos and excursions offsite; all students will be required to wear the jacket. Jumpers will not be held in 
stock. 
 
We have had an overwhelming response to our optional school jumpers and now have other families wishing to 
order. For the school to place another order, we need a minimum of 30 orders. 
 
Jumpers sell for $35 and once ordered, will take approximately 5 weeks for production. They are poly cotton fleece 
lined with a rib neck and sleeve cuff. They will also have our school logo embroidered on the left-hand chest area. 
Please be mindful that sizing on these is very generous. 
 
Please complete the order form below to order. Payment needs to be made up front prior to purchase and can only 
be in the school office via EFTPOS or over the phone. Please contact us on 97826500. Final orders will be received on 
Monday 2 September. 
 
Michael O’Dwyer 
Principal 
 

 
 

Family Name_________________________________   Amount Paid ___________________________________ 

 

       Amount ordered        Amount ordered 

Size 4  Size 12  

Size 6  Size 14  

Size 8  Size 16  

Size 10  Size 18  

 

St Joseph’s School, Waroona 
14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA 6215 

(PO Box 129, Waroona, WA 6215) 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Website: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 
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